
Placer  County  looking  for
nonprofits to give money to
The Placer County Fish and Game Commission is soliciting grant
proposals  from  nonprofit  organizations,  schools,  or  other
individuals or organizations.

To be eligible, an organization has to use the money for
education,  environmental  or  habitat  improvement,  or
enforcement activities. The use of the money must be related
to Placer County’s fish and wildlife. The maximum award amount
of any single grant is $1,000.

Grants are available for projects consistent with the intent
of California Fish and Game Code, Section 13103. The deadline
to submit grant applications is Oct. 1.

For an application or additional information, please contact:
Ed King, Placer County Agriculture Department, 11477 E Ave.,
Auburn, CA 95603-2799 or call (530) 889.7372.
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